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Henry Blackburn, M.D.. .
Director, Laboratory of Physiologic Hygiene
University of Minnesota School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27, 611 Beacon Street

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Dear Henry:

It was good to see you, however briefly, in Dallas this week. I am glad
things are going well for you, and I envy you your two months in Australia.

Won't you miss the Minneapolis winter? =

As per our conversation, I am enclosing a couple of copies of OFF HOURS,
yet another new BMI publication that will be Tlaunched. in January. The
article I would 1ike to do on you would be for the 1ife-style feature,
similar to the one on John Vasko in this pilot issue. The focus would

be your accomplishments and enjoyment as a jazz musician. I am delighted
you have pictures of yourself with Woody Allen, and I hope you can also
find some good shots of your playing at Preservation Hall. Your group in
Minneapolis, and of course, your playing in Australia and other places
around the world also would be featured, Since time is getting so short
before your departure, we will plan to do it in March or April when you get
back and are caught up a bit. At that time, perhaps we could also talk
about the Minneapolis Heart Health project as a possible feature for
BEING WELL.

Again, have a marvelous and productive time “down under" and I will look
forward to seeing you upon your return,

Genell Subak-Sharpe

Biomedical Information Corporation
800 Second Avenue, New York, N.Y. 10017
(212) 599-3400 Cable: Drugpub, N.Y.



